OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER AND AUDITOR GENERAL OF INDIA
NEW DELHI

Dated  :  28.02.2006

Subject :
Change in respect of GPF subscription etc.


All Officers/ officials who intend to change the amount of GPF subscription etc. for the year 2006-2007 are requested to intimate to OE&Bills/Bills section before 06.03.2006.

(M.C. Gupta)

Sr. Administrative Officer (Bills)

No. 768-OE&Bills/Bills/Misc./2002-03


Dated :
27.02.2006


Copy to :-

1. All Sr. AO/AO

2. All PSs/PAs/Stenos

3. All sections

4. all Notice Board

5. iCISA, Noida

6. Director, Railway Board, Directorate Audit, Room No. 221, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi.
